Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



July 2016



Important News

- * Congratulations to all our graduates this year! Graduation Day was wonderful and enjoyed by all! We will miss our graduates and wish them continued success as they enter Kindergarten!
- * A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who helped out during the summer picnic. We are so grateful to have such kind and generous families. The picnic was a big success and the kids had a blast!
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you leave a pair of sneakers in your child's cubby! Thank you.
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance.
- Movin and Groovin will be held July 6th and 20th. Martrial Arts will be held every Tuesday and Gymnastics will be held every Thursday.
- * Reminder: the Daycare will be closed on Monday, July 4th is observance of Independence Day. We hope everyone has a happy and safe holiday!

Happy Birthday!!!

We would like to wish a Happy 1st Birthday to Savannah and Gabriel. A Happy 3rd Birthday to Gavin. A Happy 5th Birthday to Nevaeh and A Happy 7th Birthday to Anya. We hope you all have a great day!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR OVALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Carson

TODDLER: Sage

PRE K 3: Cole

PRE K 4: Sophia

Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Stephanie! Miss Stephanie is our fun-loving and enthusiastic Infant lead at our Townline Road location! She has been with Bunny Bunch for about two years now and each day she proves more and more that she is a valuable part of our team! Miss Stephanie always brightens up the center with her constant smile and her happy and positive attitude. She always makes sure that all of the children are happy and having fun. She also comes up with such cute activities and crafts and her creative abilities make the infant room a bright and happy place to be! We are so grateful to have someone who takes such great care of the babies. Miss Stephanie is always willing to help out in the center, she is very reliable and trustworthy. Whenever anyone needs anything, Miss Stephanie is there to help. We appreciate all that she does for the babies and for the center. Thank you Miss Stephanie for always giving 110% percent! Congratulations!! We love you!!!

Infant News

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

★

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \bigstar

 \bigstar

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

*

 \star

This month the theme in the Infant room is *Underwater Adventure*! The babies will be busy exploring fish and animals under the sea. They will be listening to stories such as <u>Splat the Cat Fishy Tales</u>, <u>The Pout-Pout Fist</u>, and <u>Ocean</u>. Some of the fun exciting activities planned include making cheerio starfish, playing with green Jell-O, and playing with grape jelly on a jellyfish picture. The babies will also get to have some water play time and some fresh air with a little nature walk. As a reminder, we will be going outside on the grass or for walks around the daycare if the weather is nice. If you want your child to wear a hat along with sunscreen please let us know so we can do so! Thank you.



The Infant room is excited to announce Carson as the Star of the Month for July! This little fire cracker lightens up the room just with his presence! Carson is such a lovable baby who smiles at everyone as they walk through the door. This little guy has grown so much since starting with us at the beginning of the school year. Carson has been walking for a while now and is doing a great job at it. He enjoys being on the move and playing with his friends. Carson can be found standing at the gate waving at everyone who walks in the door or sitting on the floor in front of the toy bins playing with all the different toys. Carson is a very go with the flow baby who is always in a happy and playful mood. It has been such a joy being able to watch him learn and grow this year and we cannot wait to see what he does next. Congratulations Carson! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Toddler News

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

*

*

*

*

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

 \bigstar

 \bigstar

 \star

*

*

*

*

*

*

 \star

This month we will be celebrating the warm weather with this month's theme of Splish, Splash, Water Fun. Fourth of July Fun is the first week's theme. The children will be making patriotic windsocks among other red, white and blue crafts. The toddler room will be swimming along during Tropical Fish week. There will be sandcastles, fishbowls and many, many colorful fish activities made during the second week. We will have a lot of fun during Beach Days where the children will be busy painting seashells, along with making beach scenes and sand crabs. We will end the month with Fun with Water. The toddlers will be doing so many fun crafts with water such as painting with watercolors, and ice cubs as well as some cool water table fun! What a great way to kick of summer!



The Star of the Month in our Toddler room is Sage Ofloff! This little one is doing a fantastic job this year! Sages verbal skills have improved and she has become such a little chatter box! She loves to tell stories and has the cutest little laugh while doing so. Sage is doing a great job learning her colors, shapes, numbers and letters and even doing a great job recognizing and creating the sounds of different animals. She is always very eager to do her class work and crafts. Anything that involves coloring or painting Sage jumps right in! Sage loves reading stories or singing songs with her teachers and friends. She is always very playful and enjoys playing with the farm animals and babies! Congratulations Sage!

Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre-k 3 News

 \star

*

 \star

*

**

*

*

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

*

*

The theme for the month of July is "Amazing Animals". We will be learning about a variety of different animals from all different environments. We start off the month with "The Rainforest" and "Under the Sea". The children will be sure to enjoy all the different crafts and activities we have planned. They then jump right into learning about "Pets" and "Zoo Animals". There will be many fun and exciting ways the children will be able to practice counting and learning their letters all while learning about the different exciting animals. During these weeks we are a Water Day and a Bike Day planned for these little ones! Be sure to look for more information to come as the dates get closer!



We are so happy to announce Cole Bova as our Pre-k 3 Star of the Month! What a fantastic year Cole has had! Cole has made many great strides and improvements this school year! He is now officially potty trained and is also turning into such a smart little boy! He knows many colors, shapes and letters and can trace his name all on his own! Cole has such a kind and sweet personality and is always very nice to his fellow classmates. He enjoys reading stories, building with legos or playing with cars. Cole is always very well behaved and knows how to share and play nicely with his friends. He always comes to school with an open mind and in a positive attitude ready for what the day has in store. Congratulations Cole! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Summer Camp News

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

**

 \bigstar

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

*

 \bigstar

*

*

 \star

What a way to start out the summer with a monthly theme of "Summer Fun". We start out a fun filled month with "Patriotic" week where the children will be learning all about the true meaning of Fourth of July. Then we jump into "Science" week. With all the different experiments and activates all the children will be sure to feel like scientists by the end of the week. They will be doing a magical color transfer, creating Oobleck as well as brainstorming what object will float or sink! Next, the children will be acting like pirates while making an exploding treasure chest, creating a treasure map and going on a treasure hunt during "Pirate" week. We then finish out the month with "Young Chef" week. We will be learning about the food pyramid while making many different yummy foods for the children to snack on. What a fantastic and fun summer month!



Pre-K 4 is proud to announce that Sophia Sonnen is their Star of the Month for July! Sophia has done a wonderful job this school year and continues to make improvements each and every day! She is a very hard working little girl who comes to school every day in a positive attitude ready for the day. Sophia is such a little smarty; she is doing a great job learning her upper and lower case letters and has great number recognition! Her writing skills have improved throughout the school year as well. Sophia is a very kind and playful little girl. She is sensitive towards and respectful to her classmates and can always be found playing nicely and sharing well with her friends. Sophia has a terrific imagination. She is always creating and sharing stories with her teachers and classmates. Congratulations Sophia! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

End of the School Year!





*

*

*

 \star

*





Our End of the Year Picnic!

